
 
November 9, 2021  
 
Media Statement on Forestry Deferrals 
 
Vancouver, BC – Michael Goehring, President and CEO of the Mining Association of British Columbia 
(MABC) made the following statement on the announced forest sector deferrals announced by the 
provincial government: 
 
“Members of the Mining Association of BC (MABC) are watching the recent announcement on 
deferrals within the forest industry with considerable concern. 
 
“Any policy decisions having the potential to disrupt the lives of thousands of workers and 
communities must be science and evidence-based with a full understanding of their consequences to 
all stakeholders.  
 
“MABC has consistently expressed concerns with the predictability and timeliness of permitting and 
authorizations applying to British Columbia’s land base and to our operations. While we are 
supportive of the province’s recent initiative to improve regulatory efficiency, these efforts must be 
expedited to protect well-paid family supporting jobs in communities throughout the province and to 
prevent investment from leaving British Columbia.” 
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About the Mining Association of British Columbia: 
MABC is the voice of the British Columbia’s steelmaking coal, metal and mineral producers, 
smelters, and advanced development companies. Our industry benefits all British Columbians and 
supports more than 35,000 jobs and over 3,700 small, medium, and indigenous affiliated 
businesses in every corner of the province through an annual spend of nearly $3 billion on goods 
and services. Our members’ products have among the lowest carbon footprints globally and are 
helping the world transition to a cleaner, low-carbon future; safely, responsibly, and sustainably. 
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